
Dear Pastor,

It is my privilege to recommend Tim and Lauren Carter to you and to your missions 
program. They both have sincere walks with God. They are beyond reproach in their 
integrity and testimonies. They are wholeheartedly committed to the calling that God 
has placed upon their lives. 

Before going into missions, Tim owned a profitable used car dealership in San Angelo, 
Texas while faithfully serving as a deacon in his local church. As he and Lauren started 
getting more involved in short-term missions and volunteering with CORE Missions, 
God increased their burden to assist national pastors. After much prayer and counsel, 
they sold their business and most of their possessions so that they could pursue the call 
of God upon their lives.  

I pray that you will allow them to present their burden to the church you pastor. Their 
testimony will resonate with the people and their spirit will encourage you. Our church is 
taking a short-term missions trip with them this summer and we are excited about 
expanding our partnership with the Carters in the days ahead.

Sincerely,
Tyler Gillit
Pastor
Worth Baptist Church


